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Docket No. 70-2909

Mrs. Shirley Laseter, Director
Prattvi.lle Public Library
Washington Street
Prattville, AL 36067

Dear Mrs. Laseter:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of March 25, 1980, concerning
the establishment of the Prattville Public Library as the of ficial U. S.
Nuclear Regulatory C'ommission (NRC) Local Public Document Room (LPDR) for
material relating to Westinghouse Electric Corporation's Alabama Nuclear
Fuel Fabrication Plant (ANFFP) in Prattville, AL.

In the near future a representative from our of fice will visit your Library
to brief you on the material you will be receiving as an LPDR and on our
filing and document retrieval procedures. In advance of our visit, I will
be sending you supplies necessary to maintain the LPDR collection. The
Westinghouse Electric Corporation has designated Mr. Ronald DiPiazza as
their contact for LPDR matters and I have discussed the NRC's local public
document room program and our upcoming visit with him.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission wf.shes to express its appreciation for
your assistance in making the information concerning the ANFFP available
to :he public at the Prattville Public Library. If you have any questions
con:erning this matter prior to our visit or if I may help you in any way,
please feel free to write or call collect at 301-492-7536.

ncerely,

.

William B. Carrier, Jr.,
LPDR Coordinator

Local Public Document Room Branch
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

cc: Mr. Ronald DiPiazza, Manager
License Administration
Water Reactor Divisions
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P. O. Box 355
Pittsburgh, PA 1.5230
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